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AKRON BRASS ELECTRIC VALVE CONTROLLERS

OVERVIEW

Akron Brass has begun to phase out the #9313 and #9315 electric valve controllers for
their new designs (#9323 and #9325). The #9313 controller is no longer available. Any
trucks in production that were sold with this controller will get the #9325 controller. The
#9315 Navigator (pressure and flow) controller that is used for the aerial waterways and
other applications is being phased out. You will start to see the #9325 take its place
during this transition.

Below shows a comparison of how the controllers look. Not only is the controller itself 
different, the actuator on top of the valve body is also different.
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For more information, please visit the Akron Brass website: www.akronbrass.com or 
contact your Sales Application Engineer.


